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Double severance is abrogated in Argentina

On September 10, 2007 the National Executive Power issued Decree 1224, putting an end to the 50% aggravation on severances in case of terminations without cause (double severance), which had originally been set by the Law 25.561.

The measure will be in force eight days after its publication in the Official Gazette. It will probably be published in September 11, 2007’s edition.

Law 25.561 set forth that this "double severance" would be in force only if the unemployment rate was 10% or above.  Due to the pressure of the different unions and trade-union organizations it was never revoked despite the fact those rates have dropped under such benchmark.  With this Decree there is full certainty of the derogation of this fine.
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If you have any question or comment with respect to this newsletter please do not hesitate to contact us by phone to (54 11) 4116-4155 or by e-mail to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados shall not be liable for any action or omission related to or derived from the information contained herein and in case or instance it shall be liable for any damages arising from the use of this information. Readers are advised to seek advise for particular queries. 
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